
 

 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us  

Submitted on 07 February 2024, 08:30 PM 

LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name Lisa 

Your Last Name Stutzenbecker 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email lisaannstutz@yahoo.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

5044005957 

Your Message Hello, I would like to express my concern regarding the potential sale of Blue 
cross Blue Shield of Louisiana to Elevance Health. I have been a 
policyholder with BCBS of LA for many years, and have always had very 
good experiences with them. I am concerned about increases in 
premiums/deductibles, decreased coverage, and losing access to my 
practitioners who I have seen for years if this sale occurs. I ask that Mr. 
Temple and the Louisiana Department of Insurance say NO to the sale of 
Blue Cross Blue Shield of Louisiana to Elevance Health. Thank you. 
Sincerely, Lisa Stutzenbecker 
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